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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Have Patience Around Slow-Moving Farm 
Machinery 

 
Spring is finally in the air! The birds are chirping, flowers are blooming, 
and more farm machinery is on the roadways. 
 
Only pass farm machinery when it’s safe to do so. Farm machinery is often 
much larger than it appears, so check that you have plenty of time and a 
clear line of sight before passing.  
 
Farm machinery might be slow-moving, but being patient will help you 
reach your destination safely.  
 
We all have the same goal of getting home safely at the end of the day, and 
being safety conscious and proactive on the road will help make sure that 
happens. 
 
For more information about farm safety, visit www.casa-acsa.ca.  
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